
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CARNIVAL AND AMUSEMENT RIDES SAFETY ACT 

ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

 

The Illinois Department of Labor will hold a public hearing on proposed amendments 
to the administrative rules of the Carnival and Amusement Rides Safety Act on 
Tuesday, August 10, 2010, at 10:00 A.M. A copy of the proposed amendments is 
available upon request at the Department's Springfield office or click here to obtain a 
copy. 

 

Myers Building 
1 West Old State Capitol Plaza 

Corner of 5th and Washington Streets 
8th Floor, Room 810 
Springfield, IL 62701 

 

You may submit questions or comments in writing prior to the hearing.  For further 
information or to submit written questions or comments on the proposed changes, 

please contact:  
 

 

Mr. Doug Rathbun, Manager 
Carnival & Amusement Safety Division 

Illinois Department of Labor 
One West Old State Capitol Plaza, 3rd Floor 

Springfield, IL 62701  
217-782-9347 (Voice) 
217-782-0596  (Fax)  

EMAIL: doug.rathbun@illinois.gov  

 


